
Responding to PFAS for Local Health Department 

Medical Directors 

 
August 29, 2018 

12:00 to 1:00pm 

This webinar will provide current information to local health 

department medical directors on the emerging response to PFAS water 

contamination incidents. 

Presented by: 

Eden Wells, MD, MPH, FACPM 

Chief Medical Executive 

Michigan Department of Health and Human Services 

and 

William Nettleton, MD, MPH 

Medical Director 

Kalamazoo County Health Department 

 

Webinar Access: http://breeze.mdch.train.org/mdhhscme 

Dial in: 877-336-1829     Access Code: 7063786 
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